
Fraser Valley Chapter New Ride Format (July 2020) 
 

If you haven’t been riding with the chapter since we’ve resumed activities, things have 

changed!   

Have You Read the CCCTS National Safety Plan? 

If not, familiarize yourself with the plan before you come on a group ride. 

A reminder that everyone participating in club rides must be members.  Guests are not 
permitted at this time. 
 

Arrive Well Ahead of Start Time  
All riders must sign the waiver prior to each club sanctioned ride, and this takes a bit of 
time.   The purpose is two-fold: 

o The waiver has been revised to reflect the assumed risks related to COVID-19 

and other viruses. 

o Provides each Leader with their roster and is helpful to Public Health if there 

is a need to contact trace our riders. 

 

Ride in Groups of Six  
Along with having a Leader for the ride, several people have stepped up to lead the groups 
of six.  Thank-you!   They will each have a map or the route on Ride With GPS.  
There is a sweep rider at the end of the last group of six.  No one is left behind. 
 

Leave Gaps between the Groups of Six 
Each group leader will ensure there is a minimum of 3 utility poles between each group.  
This allows for safe passing of vehicles. 
 

Courtesy & Safety at Intersections 
 
When a Group of Six is at a light or all way stop intersection, the other groups will stay back 

from the intersection, so we don’t impede the flow of traffic.  Once a group is safely beyond 

the intersection and there is enough space for cyclists to get off the road, we will regroup. 


